
 

Parent Pop In – Wednesday 11th February, 2020 

 

 

 

Notes taken by Miss Pye  

 

Present: 

Miss Pye, Natasha Jones (Conwy ICT), parents/guardians 

 

Discussion Points and Actions: 

 Information shared on the different apps that young people are frequently using.   

 Natasha will forward step-by-step instructions on how to set the correct privacy settings within certain apps 

discussed.   

 School currently provide National Online Safety posters regularly via the school twitter account, examples 

were shared and parents found these useful.  One parent suggested that these posters are available on the 

school yard for parents to see, perhaps on the information boards.  

 Natasha will provide additional leaflets on facebook, Instagram, Snapchat ect, These will be available for 

parents from the school office. 

  Miss Pye provided those who attended with copies of a Digital Parenting magazine provided by Vodaphone, 

which is a monthly free resource for parents as well as an NSPCC Parents’ guide.  

 Natasha shared other useful websites for parents including, Safer Internet Centre, HWB and CEOP 

 PEGI ratings were explained and the website was shared so that parents can learn more about certain games 

and apps 

 Miss Pye shared what we do within school.  Explaining the new eAware software and resources purchased by 

school.  How we use the assessment tool to identify the areas that we need to deliver to the learners.    

 The HWB learning platform was shared with parents; as a resource, to access office 365, complete homework 

tasks etc.  

 Parents wanted advice on how to monitor their children.  Natasha provided advice and ideas with using Find 

my Phone app and Life 360 app.  Both are free applications.   

 

 

 

Meeting closed at 10.20 am. Date of next meeting is Tuesday 31st March at 9.00 am 

  

 


